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For the first time since 1949 our sisters in the Czechoslovakian province were 
able to openly celebrate a profession ceremony.  On February 1, 1992 two 
novices made their first profession in our motherhouse in Bila Voda.  Among the 
sisters, relatives and friends who came were a group of young women some of 
whom are in a vocation awareness program with our sisters at the new mission in 
Opava. 
 
We rejoice with our sisters in the Czechoslovakian province and pray that the 
newly professed with the sisters who were secretly professed and those 
professed before 1950 may grow together as a faith community. 
 
 


